
 

 

 
 

9 January 2024 
Our ref: JCT/nmr 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our PSHE programme, ‘Smashed-live tour’ will be attending our school on the 4 February for 
a session on alcohol awareness for our KS3 students.  

If you would like to find out more then please visit Home - Smashed Project 

The company has asked for students to complete a short questionnaire before and after the session 
which will be sent to your child’s school email the week before, here are the links to these for you to 
view.   
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SMASHEDGB 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7D9XL3C 

If you do not want your child to take part in this, please can you let the office know.  
 
Your sincerely,  
 

 
 Mrs J Thomas 
 RE Teacher/PHSE Coordinator 
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